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Department Unveils Redesigned Electronic Crimes Task Force Website 
 
The Texas Department of Banking is pleased to announce the launch of the redesigned 
Electronic Crimes Task Force website. The site features user-friendly navigation, improved 
accessibility, and the ability to submit questions via a web form. As an added feature, mobile and 
tablet users can enjoy the site’s responsive design and enhanced on-the-go functionality. 
 
To aid the financial services industry in promoting cyber awareness and cyber risk management, 
the website was reorganized to offer visitors quick access to pertinent information and resources. 
Further, resource tools and presentations available for industry use have been placed in a central 
location.  
 
"We are avid supporters of cyber security and defense. Assisting the industry in promoting 
awareness and combating cyber threats is part of our continued mission to ensure financial 
institutions are operating in a safe and sound manner. Redesigning the task force website gives 
the Department the opportunity to offer our website users better access to essential resources," 
stated Commissioner Charles G. Cooper.  
 
For technical assistance on the website contact our Webmaster. 

http://www.ectf.dob.texas.gov/
mailto:webmaster@dob.texas.gov?subject=Redesign%20Questions
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